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Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer, 

Year 11 Parents Evening, Wednesday 20th March 2024 4.00 – 6.00pm 

We would like to invite you to the final Year 11 Parent’s Evening of this academic year, that is taking place 

on Wednesday 20th March.  

 

The purpose of the evening will be to inform you of: 

• Your child’s progress and if they are achieving grades in line with their pathway. 

• What you can do to aid your child in their studies 

• Generic revision techniques and exam preparation for their upcoming mock exams 

 

Staff will be available 4.00 – 6.00pm and we ask that you book an appointment to ensure you have the 

opportunity to meet with all of your child’s teachers. Appointment booking is taking place on the MCAS app 

and will go live later today.  When you arrive in school, please make your way to the main reception area in 

order to sign in where you will be directed by our prefects. 

 

In January we launched our Passport to the Prom reward scheme where you child received a passport to the 
prom which entitles them to go to their last reward event of their school life, providing they meet certain 
conditions. We are asking that all parents/carers express an interest in their child going to the prom which 
are available during the parents evening on 20th March.  If you are unable to attend parents evening it is vital 
you let Mr Adcroft or Mrs Cull know otherwise your child will be unable to go to the prom in July.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

Mr M Little 
 
 
 
Principal 

 
Please return reply slip to your child’s form tutor by Friday 15th March 2024 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________________________     
   
Form ___________________ 
 
 
I will be attending Parents Evening on Wednesday 20th March   
 
I will not be attending Parents Evening on Wednesday 20th March 
 
Parent/Carer’s Name: ________________________________________        


